
 

 

 
September 11, 2017 
 
 

Dear Bidder, 

 

Notice of Project Cancellation:  FB 17-412, Ustick ROW, Phase 1, Parks & Recreation. 

 

 

Thank you for your interest in proposing on the above referenced FB 17-412.  

 

This letter is to notify you that the City has decided to cancel the bid request for this project.   We 

found that our specifications could have been clearer and we will reissue when the plans have been 

updated. 

     

We are sorry for this inconvenience and hope you will continue to bid City projects  

   

Thank you for your interest in meeting the needs of the City of Boise.  Your participation in the 

process is appreciated. 

 

 

 

Colin Millar 

Boise City Purchasing  

208-972-8186 

 
 

cc: FB 17-412 File 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 


